
Dear Residents, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure the safety and security of our community, we 

would like to share some important security awareness tips: 

1. Lock Your Doors and Windows 

Always ensure that your doors and windows are locked when you leave your home or go to bed. 

2. Be Aware of Your Surroundings 

Stay alert and aware of your surroundings when walking, especially at night. 

3. Report Suspicious Activity 

If you notice any unusual activity in or around the neighborhood, please report it to local 

authorities immediately. 

4. Use Inside Lighting 

Install timers on your indoor lights to give the impression that someone is home. 

5. Secure Valuables 

Keep your valuables out of sight, especially in parked cars and near windows. 

Thank you for your attention to these important matters. Together, we can create a safer 

community for everyone! 

Sincerely, 

Your Community Security Team 


